
  12th November 2021 

This week in maths, we have recapped and refreshed our mental addition and subtraction, as 
well as focused on problem solving using both written and mental methods.  

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we’ve started writing our new chapter. The children have been trying really hard 
to include adverbs, prepositions and creative language. We really do have some budding 
authors in our class!   

 

 

 

 

 

In DT, we explored the different types of egg boxes on the market and carried out some 
investigations and experiments to see how strong their packaging was. In PSHE, we 
discussed conflict in families and friendships and looked at a ‘Solve-it together’ technique to 
help us resolve conflict should it happen. In PE, we continued with gymnastics. Our focus was 
making ourselves into a ‘star’ and ‘pin’ shape, then practising travelling in those shapes 
(cartwheels and handstands).  In art, we have practised ‘tone and texture’ in the style of 
Quentin Blake.  In RE, the children have continued to learn about the festival of Diwali and 
how it is celebrated. 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Friday 3rd December – Christmas Fair 



  12th November 2021 
Friday 10th December 9.10am onwards – Years 1-6 Singing performance 

Friday 10th and Thursday 16th December – Children can wear Christmas Jumpers (£1 
donation) 

Tuesday 14th December – Year 3 - Ruby and Emerald Christmas Party – more details to 
follow. 

Tuesday 14th December – Hopefully the Friends Christmas Disco. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

   


